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I strongly oppose Measure 2548 as a "wide brush" "one-size fits all" approach to 

controlling farm labor. Most Oregon farms are generational, and family operated and 

this legislation will cripple the nimble flexibility each small business needs to operate 

efficiently, and with a profitable bottom line. 

 

Warmly, 

Commissioner David Loveall 

Springfield District 2 

Lane County Board Chair 


